



CIty of Austin Economic Development 

301 W 2nd St. 

Austin, TX 78701


Dusty, 


You recently inquired about the REED Plan as a part of the COA contract 
deliverable as it relates to the inclusion of childcare. The REED Plan, as 
you know, is currently a starting point draft document, an outline of key 
areas of economic opportunities for the diverse communities we serve. 
 The intent over the next several months is to to gather community input 
that will be used in the final REED Plan. We have already heard from 
several community partners of a desire to add a Childcare section to the 
REED draft.  Our DECA coalition recognizes the importance and role that 
access to childcare plays in our economy and will include Childcare as a 
critical component to the REED Plan final version. 


We are excited to begin work with the community to develop this 
regional equitable economic development plan and ready to get to work. 


Thank you, 


Tina Cannon
President & CEO
Austin LGBT Chamber of Commerce
P:512-761-5428  
M:512-922-2511
600 Congress Floor 14
Austin, TX 78701


Member of DECA (Diverse and Ethnic Chamber Coalition) 





